CITY OF
JONESBORO

February 25, 2013

Mr. Walter McMillan, District Engineer
AR Highway Department

2510 W, Kingshighway

PO Box 58

Paragould, AR 72451-0098

RE: Stadium Blvd,

Dear Walter:

I had a request from Arkansas State University that we consider naming Stadium Bouleva rd from Hwy 63

- to past the stadium which wouild be Hwy 49N, [ was wondering if | needed to get permission from the
State in order to change this to Red Wolves Blvd. rather than Stadium Blvd. If so please let me know
what | need to do. L.M. and | are going around to the businesses to phase this in and see if they like it. If
[ come up with too much resistance I'm not for sure  want the city to do this. Please let me know what |
need to do and 1 appreciate what you do for District.

Sincerely, j—
oS
} (:i’;\qﬂ}éﬁcﬁ e - e
Harold Perrin

Mayor
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